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The Road Committee met Monday, October 9, 2017, at 5:15 PM in the Dr. Charles H. Garrett Community 
Center, 182 Industrial Drive, Jonesboro, Louisiana.  Members present:   Ms. Amy Magee, Mr. Eddie 
Langston and Mr. Lynn Treadway.  Also present: Mr. Todd Culpepper, Mr. John McCarty, Ms. Regina 
Rowe, and Mr. Darrell Avery, Assistant District Attorney.     
 
The meeting was called to order by the chair, Ms. Magee.  Mr. Treadway gave the invocation and Mr. 
Langston led the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
Public Comments: 
Mr. Todd Culpepper asked that the mill be involved in the request for DOTD to review the truck 

entrance on Hwy 167.   

Mr. Phillip Kelly spoke about dust issues on Bermie Dark Road.   
 
Motion Mr. Treadway, seconded Mr. Langston to recommend that the Jury submit a letter to DOTD 
requesting a safety review of the WestRock truck entrance on Hwy 167 and possibly add caution lights, 
truck crossing signs, and other safety measures.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion Mr. Langston, seconded Mr. Treadway to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 


